
 

 

 

Pathways is a two-year, one evening a week, Adult Faith Development course on Thursday evenings,  

run by the Dublin Archdiocese in DCU St. Patrick’s Campus, Upper Drumcondra Rd., Dublin 9.  

Late September to May (7.00 p.m. – 9.30 p.m). Application is now open for September 2022.  

Early application advised. Contact: Pathways Director, Eileen Houlahan at 01 8087594  

or pathways@dublindiocese.ie.   Web: www.missionministry.ie  
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Recently Deceased 

Andy French 
 

We ask God to comfort his family and friends. May his soul and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace. Amen 

SUMMER DUES COLLECTION 

Last week, Archbishop Farrell wrote to priests regarding the return of congregations to regular attendance at Sunday 

Mass and to ask that they invite parishioners to contribute again to a Summer Dues collection (this collection goes 

directly to the Dublin Archdiocese). It is asked that this collection begin on the weekend of June 19th.   

Glory be to the Father, who by His almighty power and love created me,  
making me in the image and likeness of God. 
Glory be to the Son, who by His Precious Blood delivered me from hell,  
and opened for me the gates of heaven. 
Glory be to the Holy Spirit, who has sanctified me in the sacrament of Baptism,  
and continues to sanctify me by the graces I receive daily from His bounty. 
Glory be to the Three adorable Persons of the Holy Trinity, now and forever. Amen. 

 
 
 

Johnston Killiney Annual Parish Pilgrimage to Knock 2022,  
will take place on Sat 18th June.Bus will leave (Johnstown) church carpark at 8am.  

Spiritual Director: Fr. Peadar Murney.  
Cost per person: €55. Snack and evening meal included. 

Bookings will be taken at the parish office: 01 235 1416 

mailto:pathways@dublindiocese.ie
http://www.evangelisation.ie


WORLD YOUTH DAY – LISBON 2023 

 
Parishes and Individuals are now invited to register their interest in either attending WYD Lisbon or organising a parish 
group to participate. Over the past year many parishes and people have noted in submissions for the Task Force and 

also preparatory meetings on Synod the importance of reaching out to younger people. 

World Youth Day will take place August 1 to 6 in Lisbon 2023. Package options and costs are still being determined 

and the registration system will open in September. At present it is intended to have the option for teenagers aged  

16-18 to participate as well as those aged 18-29.  

The Archdiocese of Dublin has a great tradition in participation at World Youth Day. This is a great opportunity to 

reach out to young people and connect them to young people in many parishes that will participate at WYD. A full  

pastoral programme for all pilgrims will also commence later in the year, with opportunities for leadership roles as well. 

Get in touch and keep in touch 

We would like to hear from you between before September so that we can focus and fine tune the various package 

options that will be proposed. 

      Parishes are now invited register their interest – providing information if possible on numbers and maybe     

local leaders also 

      Individuals can also use this system to register their interest 

      Groups (Schools, Third Level Chaplaincy, Faith groups)  

 

Contact wyd@dublindiocese.ie.         

 

 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Your PPC has now held five meetings in 2022 preparing for and collating the information 

from the three Parish Assemblies for Synod and Building Hope. The Council also supported 

Fr. Tom for the Lenten Reconciliation Service. We have reached out to our neighbouring 
PPC’s in preparation for the future need for greater collaboration. An ecumenical prayer 
service commemorating Blessed Fr. John Sullivan is planned for the autumn. The next  

meeting is on 29th June when an action plan for the priorities identified by the Parish 

Building Hope Assembly will be initiated. We hope to support some young parishioners to 

attend World Youth Day 2023. 

 
Mary (Chairperson) and Paul (Secretary) 

PILGRIMAGE TO PRAY FOR FREEDOM FROM ADDICTIONS 

Do you or somebody you know suffer from addiction?  

Addiction to Alcohol, Drugs, Gambling, Pornography, Food, Internet etc. steals life from so many people.  

Please come to the shrine of Matt Talbot in Our Lady of Lourdes Church, Sean McDermott Street, Dublin,  

this Sunday, June 12, at 2pm and join the annual national pilgrimage to pray for the miracle of freedom from 

 all these addictions. For more information, visit www.matttalbotprayersociety.com or  

contact vita@matttalbotprayersociety.com or 048 71262894. 

Please note that there will be no Mass on Monday 13th June. 
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